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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
May 23, 2017 
 
Daniel J. Gaudreault and Barbara J. Gaudreault 
P.O. Box 69  
Elizabeth, CO 80107 
 
Re: Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation, Violation No. MV-2017-006 
 Big “G” Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-2006-081 
  
 
Dear Daniel J. Gaudreault and Barbara J. Gaudreault: 
 
On May 18, 2017, the Division received your delinquent 2016 Annual Report item. Violation MV-2017-006 is 
RESOLVED. This matter has been withdrawn from the Board’s May 24-25, 2017 agenda. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at 
elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
Cc: Wally Erickson; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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